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STATEMENT 
from the Premier 

June 21, 1976. . „ 
Date State Administration Centre, 

Victoria Square, Adelaide, 
Embargo South Australia 5001 

228 4811 
WORKER PARTICIPATION PROGRAMME IN THE SOUTH AUSTRALIAN HOUSING TRUST 

The Premier, Mr. Dunstap, said today that the Government would proceed with 
—discussions with the workers in the Housing Trust as in other sectors of 
Government employment regarding the introduction of worker participation. 

The Premier stressed that the proposals at present before Housing Trust 
employees had initially arisen from a Draft prepared by senior management 
of the Trust in conjunction with the Unit for Industrial Democracy. The 
proposals were subsequently revised by the Minister for Planning and by 
union representatives. 

The process of arriving at sensible involvement of workers in decisions 
affecting their lives was in itself a process of worker participation, and 
that was what the Government was proceeding with. 

The statements by newspapers and by the Leader of the Opposition that the 
0 ( v e m m e n t had forced some measure upon workers in the Housing Trust was a 
complete untruth, particularly unjustified by events,/ and completely contrary 
-to any factual investigation. Dr. Tonkin knew that what he had said was 
untrue, and it was quite obvious that conservative political forces were 
endeavouring both to manipulate public opinion and members of the Housing 
Trust for purely political needs. They wanted no constructive solution -
they simply wanted to play the dirtiest kind of politics. 

"It would be extremely unfortunate if the publicity generated by the 
outrageous and untruthful remarks by the Leader of the Opposition inhibited 
ideas and opinions of Housing Trust employees from coming forward in 
response to the proposals. 

^""The the last two State elections, the Government has announced its 
intention of providing an opportunity for workers, particularly those 
workers in the public sector in South Australia, to participate in 
decisions which affected their own future within the organisation which 
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employed them", the Premier said. 

"Workers in the Housing Trust in South Australia petitioned the Government 
demanding that this programme be implemented in that organisation. It was 
in response to the demands of Housing Trust workers that the Government 
undertook discussions as to how the programme could be implemented for 
them. Proposals were prepared by the unions which represented 80% of the 
employees of the Housing Trust, but the Government disagreed with those 
proposals as going much further than the Government's policy of worker 
participation. 

"Alternative proposals were prepared by the Chairman of the Public Service 
^^oard, who had already been involved in worker participation programmes 
and the original report to the Government, on these. 

"Objections to those counter-proposals were raised by officers of the 
Housing Trust that in fact they did not give adequate participation at the 
management level, and as a result, a compromise proposal was prepared arou 
a draft made out by the Chairman of the Housing Trust himself. Those 
proposals were then given to the union representatives, who took a number 
of months to reply. 

"At the same time, a number of workers in the Housing Trust asked that 
proposals be delayed for discussions to take place at the works hop level 
about how proposals should proceed. The Government has now circulated to 

^pprkers in the Housing Trust the proposals as they stand to this date, and 
asked for comment and criticism". 
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